
Well done Phillip & Peter on capturing Nicky Rackard
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Moynalvey GFC would like to congratulate Phillip Garvey & Peter Durnin on being part of the
Meath Senior hurling team who captured the Nicky Rackard Cup on Saturday afternoon last.  

Meath overcame London in the final played in Croke Park on a score line of 2-18 to 1-15. Phillip
lined out at centre field, while Peter lined out at wing forward, contributing 0-2 & 0-1 respectively
to the winning score line.

  

Congratulations lads from all at Moynalvey GFC as we look forward to your return to the football
field over the coming weeks.
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